
 

To the 

Members of the  

World Sturgeon Conservation Society, 

 

 

Neu Wulmstorf, August 7th 2021 

 

Invitation to attend the 2021 General Assembly 

 

Dear colleagues and fellow sturgeon enthusiasts, 

Almost one year has passed since the 2020 joint NASPS–WSCS meeting which we also used to host 

the last annual General Assembly of the Society.  

This year WSCS is to carry out a stand-alone meeting again. As every year we cordially invite you to 

attend this year’s WSCS General Assembly which will be held on October 7
th

 2021 at 15:00h CET. Due 

to the pandemic, the General Assembly will be organized online again via Zoom.   

The Zoom link to attend is https://unipd.zoom.us/j/2736565722 

The agenda (see attached file) includes an update on ongoing issues by the Board of Directors as well 

as discussions on pertinent issues relevant to the Society. 

Looking forward seeing you in October. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paolo Bronzi 

President 

 

https://unipd.zoom.us/j/2736565722

